
 
 
 

 

21st October 2024 

New Nursery Lending Library 

 
Dear Families, 
 
As you are aware, promoting early reading and providing children with lots of high-quality books to 
share is a priority for us at Samuel Allsopp Primary and Nursery School. Developing a love for books 
and stories needs to start when children are in Nursery. It is important that children have the 
opportunity to share stories, non-fiction books and everyday print to help language development and 
a love of stories and books.  
 
To support this, we are excited to announce the opening of a wonderful lending library for the children 
in Nursery. Families will be welcomed to come and choose a book with their child in Nursery twice a 
week.  
 
You will be able to come and choose a book with your child: 

• Nursery morning children - between 8.45am and 9.10am on a Monday and Friday morning. 

You will be asked to leave through the main reception. 

• Nursery afternoon children: between 3.10pm and 3.30pm on a Monday and Friday 

afternoon. Please ring the come to the main reception and ring the nursery bell. 

We expect these books to be brought into school every day. Irrespective of if the children are 
changing them or not. Books should be transported to school in their new Samuel Allsopp book bags 
and protected from the rain. 
 
We also politely remind parents that any damaged or lost books will be charged for, in line with our 

Home School Partnership Agreement and our Charges and Remissions Policy. 

If you have any questions, please do speak to Mrs Best or a member of the Nursery team. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr L Smith 
 


